TO: Editor in Chief
        IAES International Journal of Artificial Intelligence 
 
								  May 4th, 2020

FROM: Phakkharawat Sittiprapaporn, Ph.D.
Brain Science and Engineering Innovation Research Group, School of Anti-Aging and Regenerative Medicine, Mae Fah Luang University, Bangkok, Thailand

Dear Editor in Chief
         IAES International Journal of Artificial Intelligence  

[bookmark: _Hlk39500779]	I am pleased to submit the attached manuscript entitled “Brain Imaging of Tones Perception in Alcoholic Brain Indexed by Standardized Low-Resolution Electromagnetic Tomography” to your attention to be considered for publication in the IAES International Journal of Artificial Intelligence. I believe that these findings will be of wide interest to your readership, particularly those interested in science and engineering studies.  
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Author declare no conflict of interest and agree with the publication of the paper.

Hoping to hear from you soon,

Yours sincerely,
 

           Phakkharawat Sittiprapaporn, Ph.D.

Assistant Professor in Behavioral Science
Brain Science and Engineering Innovation Research Group
School of Anti-Aging and Regenerative Medicine
Mae Fah Luang University
Bangkok, Thailand

